



A Creative, Cooperative Community

Chiltern Primary School Weekly Newsletter

Friday 25th October 2024

Vol. 1 Issue 8

Mrs Marshall's Messages:

I am to talk about our WOW assembly this morning, which focused on encouraging our children to be more active through walking, scooting or cycling to school or adopting a 'walk and stride' approach. This not only promotes physical health but also supports mental wellbeing and improve concentration.

We are emphasising the importance of a greener environment. By choosing to walk or cycle, families can significantly reduce their carbon footprint and contribute to cleaner air.

We encourage you to consider participating in this initiative, whether by walking with your children or driving and striding!

Thank you for your support in fostering a healthy and environmentally conscious community. Please talk to your children about this great initiate. We are the first school in Hull to be involved with this project.

Have a restful half term, thank you for your continued support.

Upcoming diary dates:

Monday 4th November School reopens for Autumn 2 term

Wednesday 6th November Parent's Workshop - children's anxiety 10-12 in the mobile Thursday 7th November KS2 Remembrance Service at St. John's Church 10:40 am Monday 11th November Year 4 Parent Partnership event 2:15 - 3pm in the hall Tuesday 12th November F1 Parent Partnership events 10:30 - 11 am and 2:30 - 3 pm Tuesday 12th November Year 5 Parent Partnership event 2:15 - 3pm in the hall Wednesday 13th November F2 Parent Partnership event 2:15 - 3pm in the hall Friday 15th November Children in Need - wear something yellow or spotty

Headteacher: Mrs Jacqui Marshall Phone: 01482 327315

Chiltern Primary School, Chiltern Street, Hull, East Yorkshire, HU3 3PL

Email: admin@chiltern.hull.sch.uk

Follow us: @ChilternPSHull

Website: www.chiltern.hull.sch.uk























Every day Counts

Foundation Stage - FKA 97.6% Key Stage One - 1AT 99.3% Lower Key Stage Two - 3RH 98.6%

Upper Key Stage Two - 6BH 99.3%



Well done all of our Wheel of Fortune winners this week!





Well done to this Year 1 child who won the raffle prize this week. 375 pupils got 100% attendance this week!



Remembrance Service For Key Stage 2

Thursday 7th November 10:40 - 11:15 am



Join us at St. John's Church to remember the fallen.





Anti-Bullying week 11th – 15th November



Wear odd socks Tuesday 12th November 2024



This week's talking task:













Democracy

We all have a voice and can use it to bring about change. After ten years of campaigning, exam boards will now formally recognise Sikh sacred music.

Protected Protected Characteristics

For some people, music plays a part in their religion. It may be used to celebrate or mark festivals and special times of the year. Music could also form part of someone's spiritual journey. We should never be treated unfairly because of our religion.



















In the news this week

Following a ten-year campaign, music exam boards have announced they will now be including Sikh sacred music, also known as Kirtan, on their syllabus. It will be examined alongside violin and percussion instruments. The campaign to get the music recognised was led by Dr Harjinder Lallie, the co-director of Birmingham-based Gurmat Sangeet Academy.

Things to talk about at home ...

- Have you ever learnt to play a musical instrument? Would you like to?
- What type of music do you like listening to? Ask others at home what they like to listen to. Is it the same as or different from what you like?
- Can you think of times when we listen to music or make music with others?

CELEBRATE SAFELY



Hi there!

I'm Frankie Fire Dog, and I want to remind you that staying safe is just as important as having fun this autumn, especially as the nights get darker and we get ready for exciting events like Halloween and Bonfire Night.

REMEMBER
Bonfire Night isn't a
Bonfire Night isn't a
Bonfire Night isn't a
Bonfire Night old stuff
Bonfire Night isn't a
Bonfire Nig

MORE ADVICE

humbersidefire.gov.uk

Check your local events for organised Halloween and Bonfire Night events.

Dark NIGHTS

Stay safe by sticking with at least two friends or family. Bring a torch, keep your phone charged, and wear something reflective so drivers can see you!

Firework

It's easier to take the hassle out of organising your own event and go to an organised firework display. But If you are using fireworks at home, carefully follow the instructions. Never return to a firework once it's lit, even if it seems to have malfunctioned. Always stand well back and keep others at a safe distance.